
 

 

 

July 22, 2020 

The National Association of Counties and the 3,069 counties we represent thank Chairman 

DeFazio, Ranking Member Graves and the entire Transportation and Infrastructure Committee 

for your recent work to advance a new water resources authorization. As you know, counties 

often partner with the Army Corps to improve local water infrastructure and rely on the 

certainty provided by these consistent, two-year authorizations. Unlocking the Harbor 

Maintenance Trust Fund is a major priority for counties, and we appreciate its inclusion in H.R. 

7575. Again, thank you for your bipartisan effort to deliver this package that will support local 

infrastructure and enhance economies.  


